
From: Tania Mace [mailto:taniamace100@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 15 February 2021 1:18 PM
To: wphc.Rotary@gmail.com
Cc: peter_stanton@bigpond.com; Chris curtis; Roger Wescombe; Silvio Gmur; Lalitha Warren
Subject: Rotary: Nusa Tenggara Timur Small Grants District Grant 2020-21 donation Thank you

Dear President Rosemary , Tony, Paul, Peter and Members

On behalf of Lane Cove, I extend our appreciaƟon (and receipt) for your generous donaƟon to support project iniƟaƟves that improve agriculture, clean water sto
sanitaƟon and the distribuƟon of hygiene equipment including hand washing staƟons to schools, as well as a range of small pilot projects such as weaving to fina
women in Flores.

Our Clubs have been supporters of Nusa Tenggara Timur under the leadership of PP Chris CurƟs for a number of years.

We are conƟnuing our support of NTT  this year under project manager PP Roger Wescombe, working with Stephanie Heighes who is the Opera
Aid.

Roger and Chris will include your Club in the release of the 2021 NTT Project report.

Tania Mace  |   Treasurer 

Mobile 0411 814 214  

PO Box 86 Lane Cove NSW 1595
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